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AUGUST 10 MEMBERSHIP MEETING AT  
VICTOR EMMANUEL II (VEII) 
  
Contact Ken Speicher if you are going 
 
Let’s give it another try to have our Monday, August 10 membership meeting at the Vic-
tor Emmanuel outdoor pavilion (311 Hazel St., Reading).  The VEII pavilion is very large 
and has many amenities…concrete floor, large picnic tables, electric, speakers, and per-
manent restroom facilities nearby.  Note:  VEII has two pavilions and we will be using the 
one on the right side of their main building, in the rear. 
  
The VEII catered menu will include: salad, pizza, baked ziti, meatballs, sausage, bread & 
butter, and unlimited soda fountain which includes cold filtered water.  This is a buffet 
and VEII will serve our members.  No alcoholic beverages will be provided, nor al-
lowed.  Members are invited to bring desserts and may want to consider bringing store 
bought prepackaged desserts. 
  
To access the private parking lot for our pavilion, turn right at the front entrance to the 
main building (Hazel St.) and just beyond the row houses on the left (at Belvedere St.) 
turn left into the dirt driveway to the back of the row houses where you will access an 
open gate into the grass parking lot.  This parking lot is solely for the pavilion 
use.  Should we have rain (wet grass) you might want to park on the paved lot closest to 
the UGI facility.  Note: that VEII will be open for it’s members on this Monday night and 
we are requested to use our designated parking areas. 
  
To assist VEII in providing sufficient food, we need to ask all members who plan to at-
tend to provide us with a headcount.  Please email kspeicher@comcast.net or call 
610-777-5414 with the number of attendees no later than Wednesday, August 
5.  We will have food at 6:00 PM and the meeting at 7:00 PM.  Please bring your masks 
and adhere to the then current social distancing guidelines. 
 
 

INDOOR MEETING ROOM NOT AVAILABLE 
 
The Board of Directors has been informed that Alvernia will NOT allow any outside groups 
to use their premises through the end of 2020.  That means we need to find other suita-
ble locations to hold indoor meetings.  Please inform any Officer or BOD member ASAP of 
any suggestions you may have.  
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277  
MEMBERS 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
Andy Sabol 8-1 
Maria Hernandez 8-4 
Doris Quell 8-5 
Eric Patton 8-8 
Diane Finsel 8-8 
Doug Good 8-8 
Mitch Finsel 8-9 
Susan Karabin 8-9 
Mark Bullard 8-10 
David Rohrbach 8-11 
Albie Reppert 8-14 
Andrew Stalnecker  8-14 
Ellen Bieber 8-15 
John Parenti 8-15 
Todd Berkis 8-17 
Larry Kirstein 8-18 
Tracy Fichthorn 8-19 
Rip Van Winkle 8-21 
Susan Zitter 8-22 
Diane Marsteller 8-24 
Jeffery Imbesi 8-27 
Donna Zeigler 8-28 
Lou Ann Levengood 8-29 
Joan Weaver 8-30 

ANNIVERSARY 
 
Kathryn & Jeffery Calpino 8-4 
Joan & Jim Baldwin  8-8 
Roe & Rick Staudt  8-8 
Lynne & Harry Miller  8-10 
Natalie & Steve Brogan 8-10 
Maryellen& Pat Angley 8-19 
Diane & Chris Messner 8-19 
Ann & Ivy Berkis  8-25 

NEW MEMBERS this month  
 
Maryellen  Angley from Myerstown, 2009 coupe 
Pat  Angley 
Michael Pilat from Mohnton, 81 coupe 
Ariana Pilat 

NEWSLETTER  GUIDELINES 
 
Anyone is welcome to submit items or articles for publication in the newsletter. Please try to be brief and to 
the point. E-mail is the very best way to submit information. Our e-mail address is sdcnews@yahoo.com . 
Deadline for submission is noon on the 26th of each month. If you don’t have access to e-mail, then a type-
written document is preferred.  
 

SAVE YOUR REDNER’S TAPES 
  
Please continue to save your Redner’s tapes for the Save-A-Tape pro-
gram.  Hopefully, some time soon, we will be able to have a membership 
meeting and you can turn in your tapes. 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS RECOG-
NIZES BARRY GOODHART FOR HIS 
SERVICE 
  
The Board of Directors has unanimously voted to 
recognize Barry Goodhart for his dedicated service 
to the Skyline Drive Corvette Club during the past 
56 years.  Barry was one of the original founding 
members in 1964 and has continuously and selfless-
ly provided service and leadership while promoting 
the Club within the community.  Therefore, we wish 
to create the position of “Emeritus Board Member” 
with the following definition: 
  
The Emeritus Board Member is elected by a unani-
mous vote of all other board members.  The candi-
date is a Club member who demonstrated outstand-
ing service, commitment, and accomplishment in 
advancing the mission, goals and values of the 
Club.   
 
The individual provides counsel, knowledge, expertise and wisdom to the 
board but is not required or expected to be an officer or committee chair-
person.  The individual does not have a term limit and may remain on the 
board as long as he/she chooses.  Conferring this honor should be a rare 
event and not bestowed casually. 
  
As required by our By-Laws, the BOD will draft the necessary amendments 
and present to all members by notice in a minimum of two (2) issues of 
the Newsletter for discussion at the subsequent regular meetings.  This 
must be done prior to voting by letter ballot. 
  
The BOD is thrilled to bestow this honor on Barry and we encourage all 
club members to share in our enthusiasm 



FROM THE PRESIDENT 
       by   Randy Chapman 
 
Well this summer's cruising/show season has been 
like no other. Recently I found out the Schuylkill Val-
ley Corvette show in September and the Cedar Ha-
ven show in Lebanon in August were both cancelled. 
However, The Labenon Area Corvette Club's annual 
Corvette and Camaro show at Klick Lewis Chevrolet 
in Palmyra is still on. Sunday August 9,2020 is the 
day. Open for staging at 9 AM, awards at 2 PM. Top 
20 Corvettes, top 10 Camaros and top 10 LACC 
member Corvettes are trophy winners. LACC Cor-
vettes are judged separately from the field.  
 
The coronavirus continues to pose a problem for 
meetings. We hope to have our August meeting at 
Victor Emmanuel II in August. After that everything 
is still in the air. Please remember to wear masks 
and practice social distancing. With over 105,000 
cases in Pennsylvania and 7,100 deaths it is impera-
tive that everyone does their part to eradicate this virus.  
 
 

AMBASSADORS REPORT 
 
The latest America's Sports Car magazine recognized Mitch and Donna Zeigler for 10 
year memberships. Charlie and Janet Schmidt are in that category but NCM records are 
being updated.  
 
Numerous Museum in Motion trips have been cancelled including Le Mans, France .  
Northeast Ohio, Colorado Springs, Colorado. The Kentucky One Lap trips are still on as 
is the Corvette Racing Weekend at the Antique Auto Club of America Museum in Her-
shey  on October 23,24, 2020. The 26th Anniversary of the NCM September 3-5, 2020 
is still scheduled.  
 
Raffles include:  
8-20-2020, 2021 black coupe. $ 100.00 per ticket, 2,000 ticket limit 
9-5-2020, torch red coupe, $ 20.00 per ticket, unlimited number of tickets 
9-4-2020 The 1.75 millionth Corvette built. Arctic white coupe, Adrenalin red interior.  
$ 200.00 per ticket. 1500 ticket limit.  
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If you know of a club 
member who is sick 
or has had a death in 
the family, please 
notify the Corre-
sponding Secretary 
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FISHER SERVICE CONTACT 
 
As all SDC club members know Bob Fisher Chev. Is SDC’S main sponsor, with Robert 
Simpson ( New car sales mgr. )  SDC’s contact when looking for a  new car or truck,  If 
you are going to Bob Fishers for service for your vehicle and to receive your club dis-
count, go to the service counter or call ahead 610-921-0261 Ext. 188 and talk to Steve 
Hill ( service advisor) for your discount Information, take your SDC membership card 
along for verification If needed. 

UPDATES TO THE SDC DIRECTORY 
  
Some time in August or September we will issue an updated SDC Directory to all mem-
bers.  Please review your current information as it now appears in the 2-24-20 revision 
and forward all changes/updates to John Mullen ASAP.  John can be reached at 610�
779�2761 or chun@z06vette.net 



41ST ANNUAL IN-VETTE-TATIONAL AND SCHOLARSHIP 
DONATIONS NEWS      
 
by Bob Messner 
  
Saturday July 18 was planned to be our club’s much anticipated day 
of fun and excitement for our 41st annual In-Vette-Tational.  Howev-
er due to Covid-19 safety concerns for our members and community 
we regretfully chose to delay it until July 17, 2021. It was an espe-
cially difficult but wise decision made in conjunction with recommen-
dations of the Oley Fire Company Fairground’s administrators. Our 
In-Vette-Tational theme “Roaring into the 2020s” along with our en-
thusiasm will move on to 2021.  
 
Our Board of Directors at the same time generously committed to 
proceed with our 2020 scholarship awards despite our decision to 
cancel the In-Vette. Following those decisions we later learned from 
the Vo-Tech instructors that for the first time they did not have any 
students continuing their education in the automotive or body shop 
field.  The good news is all scholarship donations collected in 2020 
will be preserved and utilized specifically for our future scholarship 
programs. 
  
With much appreciation on behalf of the entire membership of Sky-
line Corvettes, I would like to recognize and thank all those who 
contributed  generous donations in order to supplement the scholar-
ship proceeds lost from the canceled 2020 In-Vette. As mentioned 
above each of those donations will be used entirely to support our 
future scholarships.  Each of these donations reflect the exceptional support of Skyline Drive Corvettes mem-
bership, sponsors, and friends to our community’s local youth. A total of $920 was collected as follows: 
  
Bob Fisher Chevrolet – SDC and In-Vette Major Sponsor – Donation of $300 
Hyde Villa Machine Shop Inc – In-Vette Sponsor – Donation of $100 
Borneman’s Blast from the Past Restorations and Customs, Inc – In-Vette Vendor – Donation of $85 
SDC Members – 4 members personally donated a total of $300 
In-Vette Pre-Registration Fees from 9 SDC Members and Friends – Donated total of $135 
  
Please mark your calendars on Saturday, July 17, 2021 to attend the 41st In-Vette-Tational. Keep safe and 
enjoy a fun time in your Corvette with family, friends, and our club during the rest of the summer. 

OCEAN CITY WEEKEND IN OCTOBER 
 
Just because the Free State Corvette Club canceled their events on Friday October 16th and Saturday October 
17th doesn’t mean the fun stops. The great rates at Howard Johnson for the weekend and just getting away 
with the year we are having should be enough to want you to go and enjoy the SDC camaraderie. But if you 
booked a room and have changed your mind about going please give Meghan Odegaard a call at 800-926-
1122 and let her know that you are no longer going. The rest of us that booked a room previously are good to 
go. 
 
 
 
 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY 
 
The Inn at Reading has canceled all events for the remainder of 2020. We tried finding another venue for a 
less formal year end get together and were successful, but before we could present it to the Board of Direc-
tors, Governor Wolf imposed more limitations on public gatherings. With these new limitations the second ven-
ue feels that they too may curtail events for the remainder of this year. With that being said, there will be no 
holiday party in 2020.  
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CLUB  
SPONSORS 
 
FISHER  
CHEVROLET 
4111 Pottsville Pike 
Reading, Pa 
610-921-0261   
 
ASSOICIATE 
SPONSORS 
 
STOUDT  
AUTO SALES   
1342 Butler St 
Reading, PA 19601  
(610) 375-8595 
 
Galen Hall 
645 Galen Hall Rd 
610-678-5424 
 
Classic Auto Mall 
6180 Morgantown Rd 
 610-207-6100 
 
Hyde Villa 
Auto Parts 
215 Wilson St 
 610-929-4329 

AUGUST CLUB MEETINGS 
 
General membership  see page 1. The Board of Directors meeting will be held via 
zoom on the 17th.  
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REDNER’S  
SAVE-A-TAPE  
 
You can help SDC 
raise some funds by 
shopping at Redners. 
To participate, you 
need to have a “Save-
A-Tape” card. Simply 
ask for a free card at 
any Redner’s Market.  
 
Redner’s will donate 
1% back to SDC. Bring 
Redner's register re-
ceipt tapes to each 
regular club meeting 
or mail to Barry 
Goodhart @ 32 Heart 
Knoll Lane, Robesonia 
19551 

OCEAN CITY MD CORVETTE WEEKEND, OCT 16-17 
  
This event is cancelled but see page 4 
 
 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY, DEC 
 
Cancelled, see page 4 

CORVETTES AT CARLISLE , AUGUST 27—30 
  
Skyline Drive Corvette Club has reserved a tent for this event but new rules state that 
our Club must have twenty-five members registered for the “Fun Field” in order to 
qualify.  When you register by e-mail (CarlisleEvents.com) be sure to select S.D.C. 
from the drop down screen.  If registering by phone (717-243-7855), be sure to men-
tion you are a SDC member.  “Fun Field” registration allows you to enter the show 
Thursday – Sunday with your Corvette, 2 people, and to park at the SDC tent.  The 
Carlisle Fairgrounds can be reached either from the PA Turnpike or I-81 and is approxi-
mately a 1 and ½ hour drive from Reading. 
 
Any questions, please contact Carlisle Events at 717-243-7855 or Ron Whitmoyer at 
610-779-8437.  Registration closes on July 27, 2020. 

ICE CREAM RUN, AUG 4 
 
 Rita's Italian Ice, 850 Golden Dr., Blandon. Food in strip mall at sandwich shop or 
Krispy Krunchy Chicken. Assemble at 6:00 PM. 
 
 

ICE CREAM RUN, AUG 8  
 
Kauffman's BBQ Chicken, 33 Gravel Pit Rd., Bethel, PA. Assemble at 6:00 PM. 
 
 

LEBANON CC SHOW, AUG 9                     
 
see flyer this newsletter 
 
 

ICE CREAM RUN, AUG 18 
 
Boehringers Drive-In, 3160 N. Reading Rd., Adamstown. Assemble at 6:00 PM. 
 
 

WATKINS GLEN, SEPT 6-8 
 
No info available at this time 
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